


Junior Road Safety Officer - Autumn Newsletter

Welcome to our first JRSO 
newsletter.

This term’s theme is Be Safe Be 
Seen.  In the coming months, the 
evenings will become increasingly 
darker and therefore it is more 
important than ever to wear bright or 
reflective items, so that cars are able 
to see you near the road.
Take a look at our noticeboard to see 
how you can keep yourself safe this 
winter.

Congratulations to this year’s Penbridge
JRSOs!

Y1 –Mubasshira, Sebastian, Oscar, Amelia
Y2 – Iwinosa, Berrie, Sonu, Penny
Y3 – Taylor, Karina, Kaiden, Harry
Y4 – Poppy, Evelyn, Mason, Amia
Y5 – Scarlett, Emily, Azimah
Y6 – Eva, Tilly, Honar-Mai, Mollie

On the back of the newsletter we have a ‘Be bright, be seen’ challenge. 
Create an outfit that would allow you to be seen by motorists on a dark evening. 
Return your design to your JRSO and a selection will be displayed on our notice boards. 
Good luck! 


